
From: Bruno, Kenneth 
Sent: 1/6/2014 1:50:25 PM 
To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Automatic reply: PG&E's 2015 GT&S Application | January 16, 2014 Workshop 

I am currently out of the office and will return on January 13, 2014. If this is an urgent 
matter please contact Liza Malashenko at (415) 703-2274. 

SB GT&S 0252910 


